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                                           Parking Services 
Health & Community Services 
London Borough of Hackney 

89-115 Mare Street, Keltan House 
London. E8 4RU 

 
020 8356 8877 

Address 1 consultparking@hackney.gov.uk 
Address 2  
London Our ref: Stage One consultation proposed 

parking zone V. 
Postcode 15 August 2018: 
 
Dear Resident / Business, 
 
Re: Proposed Parking Zone V. 
 
Parking Services consulted you and surrounding roads in your area between October and 

November 2015 on the introduction of parking controls. The results of the consultation 

indicated that none of the streets in your area were in support of parking controls so these 

were not introduced. 

 
Since then, we have received both a petition and individual requests from residents for 

parking controls to be introduced in your area in order to: 

• Improve road safety 

• Reduce parking stress caused by either ‘displacement parking’ from residents in 

nearby zones or from commuter parking. 

Due to the requests received, parking Stress surveys were carried out in the area which have 

confirmed that some of the roads do currently suffer from high parking pressure. 
 
As a result, we are reconsulting residents and businesses within your area to provide you with 

another opportunity to have your say on whether you would like parking controls implemented 

on your road. Please see enclosed map which identifies the boundary of the area being 

consulted. 

 

Please note, this is a Stage 1 Consultation where a decision is being made on whether 

parking controls should be introduced or not. If there is support for parking controls in your 

area, we will carry out a Stage 2 consultation to consult you on the design of parking controls 

and the hours of operation for your area at a later stage. 



      

How can I have my say?   
Please have your say on the introduction of parking controls in your area by completing the 

enclosed questionnaire and returning it to us using the freepost envelope provided by 17 
October 2018. Alternatively you can complete your questionnaire online by visiting: 

www.hackney.gov.uk/parking-hys or: 

 

Email us at consultparking@hackney.gov.uk  

Phone us on 020 8356 8877  
 
What happens next? 

Closing Date – 17 October 2018 

Closing date of consultation and last day to return your questionnaire.  
 

Consultation Results – December 2018 

Consultation results will be made available to residents and businesses. A summary 
consultation pack, detailing the results, will be sent to all residents and businesses in the area 
by post and will be available on the Hackney website.  
 

Frequently asked questions 
The frequently asked questions document enclosed with this letter helps to explain:   

• What is a parking zone (PZ)?   

• How would a PZ affect me?  

 

If you still have any questions regarding the consultation after reading this then please contact 
us through the Hackney Service Centre on 020 8356 8877 or email: 
consultparking@hackney.gov.uk. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
Kevin Keady 
Head of Parking, Markets and Street Trading  


